
              

Dear Resident 

Arrival of our fish for the pond: 
 

 

 We are pleased to advise that our fish has arrived and has been released into the pond. 

 Please can we ask all residents to not feed the fish at all.   They have been bought specifically to eat and control the algae In  

the pond. If we feed them, they will not learn to eat the algae. 

 

 

 

 Warmest Regards 

 

 Wilma Swart 

 Village Manager 


